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Dear families,  
 
We had an exciting week!  The weather was amazing for Field Day today!  Our students had a day filled with fun, teamwork, and 
adventure.  Students engaged in a variety of activities and challenges. From classic sack races to tug-of-war showdowns, there was 
something for everyone! 
 
Tuesday, we spent the day with our soon to be kindergarteners on their Kindergarten “Signing Day”!!! Let the adventure begin! 
While they were visiting their classrooms and meeting enrichment teachers, our students in K-2 spent the day “training” for next 
year. Kinder spent the morning in first grade and first grade spent the morning in second grade! Thank you, Ms. Katlyn for coming 
in early so that our new families and students could join us for school lunch in the cafeteria.  It may very well have been their favor-
ite part! Everyone is ready and excited for next year!  
 
Next week we will recognize our military children. During the Month of the Military Child, Purple Up! Day on April 15th recognizes 
some of the military's most unsung heroes - their children. The day encourages everyone to wear purple representing all branches 
of the military and showing unity with each other. Join us by wearing purple shirts Monday with uniform bottoms.  

 
Have a wonderful weekend!  
Kathy Lott 

    M E S S A G E   F R O M   T H E   P R I N C I P A L    April 12, 2024 



    Mon    Tue    Wed    Thu   Fri 

     Day 6   Day  1   Day  2    Day  3  Day  0 

April 15 -  April 19 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScSysw9RRU00FT3Q5Db8ZMI_t44zrLB7UYH9YGNxDOaUf_iXg/viewform




Results

140 
students participated

schoolwide!
Top Grade Level: 

First Grade 
36 readers

Top 3 Classes!
1st Grade Mrs. Huskins/ Mrs. Kirven

1st Grade Mrs. Smith
3rd Grade Mrs. Nardelli
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Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
The Florida Assessment of Student Thinking (FAST) is a progress monitoring system that is 
administered three times per year to track your student’s progress in learning the Benchmarks for 
Excellent Student Thinking (B.E.S.T.) Standards throughout this school year. The purpose of this 
letter is to inform you that your student will take the Kindergarten/Grade 1/Grade 2 Renaissance 
Star Early Literacy, Star Reading, and/or Star Math assessment(s) at 9:00 AM on: 
 

• Tuesday April 16th, 2024: Reading  
• Wednesday April 17th, 2024: Math  

  
The results from PM3 will show how well your student has mastered the grade level content 
standards, and you will be provided with information about how to access the results after testing 
is completed.  
 
Your student’s FAST assessments are computer-adaptive tests taken on a computer or tablet. The 
questions get less or more difficult depending on how a student responds, and each student will 
see different questions. If you or your student would like to review Star Early Literacy, Star 
Reading, and/or Star Math sample items at home, sample test items are available at 
https://flfast.org/resources/renaissance-star/renaissance-star.   
 
The Star Early Literacy assessment typically takes less than 15 minutes to complete. The Star 
Reading assessment is usually completed in less than 20 minutes, and the Star Math assessment 
typically takes less than 30 minutes to complete. 
 
If you have any questions related to this test administration, you may contact Lisa Megown at 
321-868-6610.  
 
For more information about the Florida Statewide Assessments program, please visit the portal at 
FLFAST.org.  
 
Thank you for supporting your student and encouraging him or her to do his or her best during 
this test administration.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kathryn Lott 
 

https://flfast.org/resources/renaissance-star/renaissance-star
https://flfast.org/fast.html
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